From: Stephen Skardon < <a href="mailto:Stephen.Skardon@cityofchicago.org">Stephen.Skardon@cityofchicago.org</a>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 10:41 AM

**To:** Reshma Soni < Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org > Cc: Steve Berlin < Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org >

**Subject:** Donation to the City

Reshma,

The organizers of Lollapalooza donated 844 single day tickets to the city, which are being awarded to city employees for their service and dedication during the COVID-19 pandemic. These are a subset of the tickets donated to the Vaccination Operations Center for vaccination efforts, so I presume they've already been reported.

Regards, Stephen

## Stephen Skardon

Senior Advisor and Counsel Office of the Mayor, City of Chicago



MAYOR LORI E. LIGHTFOOT

July 19, 2021

## Dear City Employee:

On behalf of the City of Chicago, I am pleased to present these tickets to you in recognition of your hard work and service to Chicago and its resident during the COVID-19 pandemic. Your resilience and dedication kept critical resources available to the people of Chicago throughout the pandemic and I am grateful for your efforts. Visit <a href="https://activation.frontgatetickets.com/#/2021lollapalooza">https://activation.frontgatetickets.com/#/2021lollapalooza</a> to activate your wristbands.

Thank you again for the work you do to keep Chicago moving. Best wishes for continued success.